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I oppose HB 3390 creating a house bill to ban the sale of fur will completely take 

away rights of lots of sportsman in the state of Oregon.  In return will  also cause 

problems in the future with predator control as that is the states main source of 

predator control in the state of Oregon, is sportsman.   


